
COMPETITION! 
All children are invited to create a poster 

to enter into our competition for      
Speak Out Stay Safe week. 

 

Your design could feature buddy – the NSPCC 
mascot, ideas for staying safe or advice for children 
with worries.    

    

 

 

You can draw, paint, collage – anything you like to 
get the message across!  

 

 

 
 

Entries should be handed to your class teacher by 
Thursday 31st March with your name on the back. 


